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…and just like that, another term is over! It has been another busy week with lots of 
Christmassy activities going on.  

This week, in maths, the children have been doing division. They are able to divide both whole 
numbers and decimals. As well as 4 digits by 1 digit. After this, the children then explored 
word problems to do with division.  

In English, the children have been editing their stories to make sure they flow more 
coherently. The stories started really well and they all wrote a lot! We decided that after 
editing we will finish the stories where they are as they are all very excited about all things 
Christmas! 

Of course, this week, the biggest thing the children have done is the Christmas performance 
at the Church. They all performed brilliantly. Excellent singing and they have all perfected 
their speaking words too.  

During PE this week, the two Year 5 classes came together to do some Christmas related 
games. They all really enjoyed this but could also see the skill they had learnt during the 
past two terms put into fun games that they could use during their play times.  

I must also comment on the amazing constellation homework that the children have produced! 
I think it is the best collection of homework I have seen since working here. The variety of 
work produced and the different facts they had found out was outstanding. I had to share 
some of the pictures to show you as we didn’t get a chance to last week! 

 

A big thank you from myself, Mrs Joyner and Mrs Gee for our Christmas gifts. We hope you 
have an excellent Christmas and we look forward to welcoming the children back in the New 
Year.  
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PE - will take place on Wednesday mornings and Thursday afternoons.  Please ensure your 
child is wearing a PE kit in school on these days – thank you. 

Spellings – this will no longer be set to test. Instead your child will bring home a spelling 
book, which will show you what words and rules we have been learning each week.  

Reading – Children can read independently, however please sign their reading record so we 
know they have read at home. 

Mathletics - Will be set online on Friday for your child to complete the following week. 

TTRS - Please support your child with their times tables by logging on and letting the 
children complete different challenges. 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


